INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular No. ISS/DP/026/2021-22  Dated : 07/09/2021)

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Salalah !!

We have observed that there are a number of parents whose fee is outstanding. Parents are once
again reminded to pay the outstanding fees at the earliest and share the payment details to the
Accounts office and respective class teacher. You are also encouraged to use online payment
mode or can use drive-in facility provided to pay the fees at school.

Those parents who are coming to school to pay the fees or for any other office correspondence,
should strictly follow the COVID safety protocols. You are also advised not to bring your children
to the school for any work.

During your visit to the school, you are requested to kindly follow the instructions given by our
school staff on duty.

Your co-operation in this regard is highly solicited.
Kindly ignore this message if already paid.
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EEPAK PATANKAR
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